March 2016
Dear Westhill Community:
Welcome to a Westhill High School’s “Music on the Hill”.  We are so proud to host such fine musical entertainment for a sixth year!  Each year our ensemble and instructors amaze us with more than a terrific performance.  We are so pleased that you are here to join us.
To the students, thank you for your dedication and commitment to your work – it has truly become your passion.
To Mr. Wyatt and the instructors, it is your passion that has brought our children to where they are this evening.  Our vision will truly come alive again!
And of course, to the parents, thank you for all of your time, organization and support, organization to make this event possible.  We are so lucky to have this level of dedication.
We are truly Westhill & Proud!
Warm regards,


Camille Filiuizzi
Principal





